Hello!

On Tuesday, March 22nd, 2022, the 8th grade class at HMS will go on a college visit to Seward
County Community College (SCCC) in Liberal, KS. We will leave at 8:30 am from the middle
school and return before the end of the day. Your student will learn about college finances, and
learn what SCCC has to offer as both in the area of trade school and continuing education
degree programs.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. We are excited to help your student
learn more about his or her future. :)

If you would prefer your student NOT go to the SCCC College visit, please notify me. If you are
fine with your student joining us on the trip, no further action is required.

Andreia Moore
andreia.moore@usd210.org
620.544.4341
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